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Notice of Public Hearing
LSA Document #18-421

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on March 1, 2019, at 9:00 a.m., at the Indiana Government
Center South, 302 West Washington Street, Conference Room 1, Indianapolis, Indiana, the Indiana State Board
of Education will hold a public hearing on proposed changes to Title 511 of the Indiana Administrative Code.

The proposed rule adds 511 IAC 6.2-11 concerning dropout recovery educational services and certain at-risk
students not included in the calculation of school performance to account for recently enacted legislation. The
proposed rule will not impose requirements or costs under IC 4-22-2-24(d)(3).

Copies of this rule are now on file at the State Board of Education, 143 West Market Street, Suite 500 and
Legislative Services Agency, Indiana Government Center North, 100 North Senate Avenue, Room N201,
Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection and copying.

Chad E. Ranney
Deputy General Counsel
Indiana State Board of Education
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